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kinal Message from the Chair

Just like that the end of the school term is here!
We have had discos, raffles, festivals and lots of fun along the way.

| just wanted to take this opportunity to say a HUGE thank you for everyone who has supported our events this year.

Our final event of the year, DANEFEST raised around £1500 and we have received so much positive feedback.
The fundraising this year have allowed us to give back almost £8500 back into the school. Keep an eye out for an
overview of what we have raised vs what we have spent!

As always if the school need anything in particular, we focus on raising funds for that. As an example this year we
have paid for the lollipop lady, booking vending machine, pancake day and easter eggs!

Myself and the team are currently planning the events for next year in a hope we can increase again year on year.
A huge thank you to Miss Kelly and her team of staff who let us come into school to make the events happen.

Also - a final thank you to my amazing committee and team of volunteers. Without them these events couldnt go
ahead. There is a lot that goes on behind the scenes to make sure they are as successful as possible.

If you have any suggestions on what type of events you might like to see or think you can support in anyway please
contact me directly via the Facebook page or email - daneroydptfaegmail.com

Have a fantastic summer and see you in September!
To all the Year 6's who are leaving us - good luck at high school!

Upcoming AGM m\

We will be holding our annual AGM on Wednesday 17" September at 6.15pm.
We will review the year and also re-elect committee positions.

The roles will be: Chair, Secretary, Treasurer and Publicity Officer. If you would

like to find out more about these roles please contact Kelly West. We hope to

see as many people as possible there. Please let us know if you are attending.




How you can support the
/ PTFAPP

Volunteering

Volunteering for the PTFA can be done in many ways. It isnt about helping at physical
events.
It can be event planning behind the scenes, wrapping presents at Christmas, making swee
cones , finding raffle prizes, or coming up with new ideas.
If you are interested in hearing more about how you could help please contact Kelly West.

Match funding

If you work for an organisation that has a match funding policy, any money you raise
from specific events could be matched by your employer. Companies may match the
fundraising total for an event, or for the stall that their employee is working on.
Usually, the employee will need to supply them with a letter from the PTA detailing
the date and nature of the event, together with the total raised.

We understand that the high street banks, building societies, supermarkets and large
corporations are likely to do match funding, but these schemes are not exclusive to
the major corporate giants. If you work for an independent company, they may be

interested in charitable giving through match funding too.

If you think you may be able to help with this please get in touch

Follow our social media
pages!!

Please ensure you follow our social media pages to keep up to date
with what is going on! You can also find our PTFA newsletter outside
Nursery.

Facebook: Dane Royd PTFA
X: edaneroydptfa
https://www.daneroyd.com/ptfa




